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Cricket Coaching Courses - February Holidays (9 - 13 yrs) 
 

The Glasgow Academy is running coaching courses during the half term holidays in 
February for any young and enthusiastic cricketer. The courses will be organised and 
delivered by Mr Vedam Hariharan who is the cricket professional with the Academy during 
the summer, and a leading overseas coach in Australian and Indian Cricket Centres of 
Excellence. 
 
The courses will take place at The Glasgow Academy. Several facilities will be used to 
provide the best possible environment for learning and developing cricket skills and 
knowledge. This will include the sports hall, which now offers four high quality net areas and 
the option of splitting into three large open working areas, a smaller gym which provides an 
ideal venue for more intense technical work in small groups and a large astro-turf area. 
 
The aim of the courses is to provide an exciting environment to learn and develop cricketing 
skills under expert tuition. Boys and girls are equally welcome to attend these courses. Also, 
both novice and experienced cricketers will find the courses valuable. All specialist 
equipment will be provided, although if boys and girls have their own equipment they will be 
welcome to use it on the courses. The only requirement will be to wear appropriate 
cricket/leisure clothing and non-marking indoor trainers. 
 
The courses last for a week from Monday 13th  - Friday 17th February 2012. There are two 
different times for the courses, so hopefully there will be an opportunity for all those who 
want to attend to find a course at a suitable time. Places are limited and on a first come first 
served basis. 
 
Course 1 – Monday 13th  Feb – Friday 17th Feb  9.00am – 11.00am  
Course 2 – Monday 13th Feb – Friday 17th  Feb  11.15am – 1.15pm 
 
Each course will cost £25.  
 
If you would like your child to attend these courses please complete the attached booking 
form and send it with your cheque (cheques payable to The Glasgow Academy) to the PE 
department at the school address, The Glasgow Academy,  Colebrooke street, Glasgow 
G12  8HE,  by Thursday 9th February 2012.  For further details you may contact the PE 
department (Tel - 0141-334-8558).  Mr Hariharan can be reached by email: 
v.hariharan@tga.org.uk or, when he is back in Glasgow by telephone, from February 10th 
on 07952-704379. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
S.M. Crawford    (Head of Games) 



Please could I reserve a place on the cricket course as indicated below. I enclose a cheque 
for £25 made payable to The Glasgow Academy. 
 
 
Name______________________________________________________________ 
 
Age_________________ School / Class________________________________ 
 
Address_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact telephone number in case of emergency whilst attending the 
course___________________ 
 
Please indicate below which course you wish your child  to attend 
 
I wish my child  to attend  Monday 13th – Friday 17th 9.00am – 11.00am 
 
I wish my child  to attend  Monday 13th – Friday 17th 11.15am – 1.15pm 
 
 
Signed (Parent or Guardian) ____________________________  Date____________ 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 


